

Wellington Regional Office PO Box 5084 Lambton Quay, Wellington 6145 New Zealand T 64 4 894 5200 F 64 4 478 3629 www.nzta.govt.nz

OIA-2741

26 January 2017

Josh Thompson fyi-request-5147-4e7033bd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Josh

Thank you for your email of 27 December 2016 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 that the NZ Transport Agency provide you with:

A map of the route of the proposed but abandoned four lane expressway bypass of Levin.

In response I refer you to the following relevant investigation reports undertaken as part of the Otaki to North of Levin (O2NL) Project. The proposed map routes are shown on the pages as noted:

- 2012 Scoping Report: www.nzta.govt.nz/assets/projects/otaki-to-north-of-levin/docs/otaki-levin-scoping-report.pdf (chapter 11, pages 82 85); and
- 2013 Levin Bypass Project Feasibility Report: www.nzta.govt.nz/assets/projects/otaki-to-north-of-levin/docs/levin-bypass-project-feasibility-report.pdf (Appendix C Outline Plans, pages 67 71).

If you would like to subscribe to our Project email list to receive latest updates please let me know and I will include your details.

Further information is available via the Project website at: www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/wellington-northern-corridor/otaki-to-north-of-levin/

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Greg Lee, Principal Planner by phone on 04 931 8906.

Yours sincerely

Neil Walker

Highway Manager Wellington

For Chief Executive